November 27, 1974

Mr. Paul Aslanian

1210 Kresson Rd.

Cherry Hi1l1, N.J. 08034
Dear Mr. Aslanian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpsse.

Our Receipt No. 19543 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

S{ran Terzibashfan
0ffice of the Primate

Enc.

vb




